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Wednesday  February 21, 2017  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Northborough Police Station Meeting Room 

 

Minutes 

Attendees: Bob Mihalek, George Curtis, Forest Lyford, Jim Stein, Marielle 

Stone 
 

Guests:  
Boy Scouts from Troop 101: Mark Cayer, Alexander Nascimento, Peter Wixted, 
Cameron Kane. 
Other: Jeff Ruscitti, Dan Jaffe, Laney Widener, Jeff Cayer, Raphael Nascimento 
 
7:05 p.m. Bob opened the meeting.  
Minutes for the meeting on January 18, 2017, were accepted. 
 
Guests were introduced. Bob welcomed members of Boy Scout Troop 101. 
 
Bob briefly described trails-related activities for guests. 
 
Bob reported on a meeting with a MassWildlife official and trails representatives from adjoining towns. 
The policy for trails on MassWildlife properties was clarified. With regard to trails in Northborough, the 
Trails Committee will remove map boxes and trailhead signs. MassWildlife will remove board bridges, 
but on no set schedule. Trail-maintenance activities will cease on all MassWildlife trails in 
Northborough. 
 
There was some discussion of the issue of unleashed dogs on trails and recent actions by the town. No 
follow-up by the Trails Committee is planned. 
 
 
8:10 p.m.  Adjourn 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Forest Lyford, Recording Secretary 
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